

THE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF OAK BAY

MUNICIPAL HALL – 2167 OAK BAY AVENUE – VICTORIA, B.C. V8R 1G2 PHONE (250) 598-3311 FAX (250) 598-9108 WEBSITE: www.oakbaybc.org

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

WELCOME

To the 2011 Provincial Bantam AAA Championships and to the Municipality of Oak Bay.

On behalf of Council and the residents of Oak Bay, I welcome you all – players, coaches and supporters – to this exciting Tournament hosted by the Eagles Baseball.

Teams will be competing here from many communities across British Columbia. Some of you will have the thrill of winning ... some will lose. What is important is that all of you, I hope, will have fun, make new friends, and take away good memories to last a lifetime.

Thanks to all of those people who have worked so hard to make this Tournament a success. You can take pride in such a special accomplishment.

Good luck to everyone – and now, Play Ball!

Christopher M. Causton, Mayor District of Oak Bay